
 

 
HITEC Sensor Developments, Inc. 
Headquarters:  537 Great Road 
Littleton, MA  01460 US 
 

 
Phone: 

 Fax:  
Website: 

 
+1 978 742 9032 
+1 978 742 9033 
www.hitecsensors.com 

 
 
 
 
Subject: Conflict Free Supply Chain Due Diligence  
 
 
Dear Valued Customer, 
 
In 2012, the Securities and Exchange Commission (SEC) published the regulations implementing the conflict 
minerals reporting obligations of Section 1502 of the US Dodd-Frank Wall Street Reform Act. HITEC Sensor 
Solutions, Inc. is executing processes to meet the requirements of these regulations. 
 
HITEC Sensor Developments, Inc. is committed to sourcing responsibly and considers any mining activities that 
support conflict as unacceptable.  To further this commitment, we will continue working with our supply chain 
conducting reasonable country of origin inquiries to ensure only conflict free materials are used.  
 
HITEC Sensor Developments, Inc. does not purchase tin, tantalum, tungsten, or gold, which may be necessary for 
many of our products and services, directly from smelters or mines. Further, there are many supply chain layers 
that separate us from smelters and mines from which these metals are sourced.  
 
Consequently, we require our suppliers to determine the sources and conflict status of the products supplied to 
HITEC Sensor Developments, Inc. within their products.  
 
Based on the written assurances HITEC Sensor Developments, Inc. has received from major suppliers to date, we 
have no indication that HITEC Sensor Developments, Inc.’s products contain any minerals from conflict mines or 
smelters from covered countries. 
 
Please be assured we are focused on providing our customers with a HITEC Sensor Developments, Inc. conflict 
mineral declaration and aligning our supply chain  with the framework of the Electronic Industry Citizenship 
Coalition® (EICC)® and the Global e-Sustainability Initiative (GeSI). The EICC’s and GeSI’s work includes the Conflict 
Free Smelter Program and the Conflict Minerals Reporting Template.  
 
We fully understand the importance of this issue and we will continue gathering information from our supply chain 
in order to proudly declare a HITEC Sensor Developments, Inc. conflict free supply chain. 
 
Please do not hesitate to contact us if you have any questions. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 

 
 
Tim Cetto 
Vice President/General Manager  


